
 
The special emissary of True Mother Rev. Sa Kwang-Kee visits Italy

 
Milano, Italy, 22. June 2014 

 

ith a very short notice the European HQ 
announced the Rev. Sa’s tour to some 
European countries.  It was not easy to 

arrange anything, due to the previously programmed 
activities, but we were happy to know that Rev. Sa was 
ready to join us whatever programs we had. So we 
received him in Milano were he could join a pastors and 
national financial committee’s meeting. 

We had to organize witnessing activities and few other 
issues concerning a new financial organization, but Rev. 
Sa could have space to give a speech regarding his 
mission and the providence. It was very clear and 
inspiring, especially expressing his desire to support the 
European countries with his own experience and 
connection to True Mother. We were very happy to her 
about the desire to work in harmony with the European 
President and the regional HQ.  

On Sunday he joined the Milano community that held 
an open air Sunday service in the Monza park, organized 
by the 2nd gen.  He listened carefully to the sermon 
given by Agostino Rossi, a 2ng gen already married and 
finally he gave an inspiring speech based on guidance for 
the Tribal Messiahs and the creation of a “Community of 

Heart” as the foundation for all activities and our life. At 
the end we could have good time together in which the 
blessed members could share many things with him. 

In the afternoon we joined the final day of the famous 
soccer tournament sponsored by UPF in Monza. Rev. Sa 
was introduced to some VIP and enjoyed watching the 
soccer games. He was impressed by the Korean hymn 
that was played at the beginning to honor the founder 
of UPF.  

On the next Monday we went to the Milano station 
where, while waiting for the time to leave for the 
airport, we could spend some personal time together 
and share about the future of Europe and the 
Providential time.  

It was a very quick and refreshing visit, just to start with 
such an important mission in the most important 
providential time of our history. I wish all the special 
envoys to really be successful in fulfilling True Parents’ 
desire and support the building of the CIG all over the 
world.  

Thank you,  

Giuseppe Calì
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